
 

 
 
December 7, 2022 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
In accordance with Regulation 43 of the APSEA Act, this will confirm that the Board of Directors 
has approved the APSEA 2021-2022 Annual Report for the school year ending July 31, 2022 at 
their meeting held December 6, 2022. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Bethany MacLeod, Chair 
APSEA Board of Directors 
 
 
 
 
 


